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§5944.  Venue
If the action is to be heard in the Superior Court, an initial application must be made to the Superior 

Court of the county in which the agreement provides the arbitration hearing must be held or, if the 
hearing has been held, in the county in which it was held. Otherwise the application must be made in 
the county where the adverse party resides or has a place of business or, if the adverse party has no 
residence or place of business in this State, to the court of any county. All subsequent applications must 
be made to the court hearing the initial application unless the court otherwise directs.  [PL 2011, c. 
80, §6 (AMD).]

If the action is to be heard in the District Court, an initial application must be made to the division 
of the District Court in which the agreement provides the arbitration hearing must be held or, if the 
hearing has been held, in the division in which it was held. Otherwise the application must be made in 
the division where the adverse party resides or has a place of business or, if the adverse party has no 
residence or place of business in this State, to any District Court. All subsequent applications must be 
made to the court hearing the initial application unless the court otherwise directs.  [PL 2011, c. 80, 
§6 (NEW).]
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